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To fellow Oregonians  We support this bill to stop the process of implementing clean 

truck regulations for the purpose that it would shut many farm and rural communities 

down as they already abide by using def in all diesels but to regulate even more 

would put such hardships on their livelihood. The soaring costs of equipment and the 

maintenance to keep it running good is at an all time high but to burden them with 

even more regulations will shut many down. Thank you for consideration. 


